
LTN  subscriber  wins  Giants
tickets
Bob Sweatt of South Lake Tahoe is going to the Sept. 9 San
Francisco Giants game thanks to Lake Tahoe News. The game is
just two days after we celebrate our five-year anniversary.
The tickets are a gift from us to one of our supporters.
Sweatt has been a subscriber to Lake Tahoe News for several
years.
“I love your news service and your willingness to put things
in that are community related,” Sweatt said.
If you would like to become a supporter of LTN, please fill out the paid
subscriber form. Subscribers have the opportunity to win tickets and
other things. It is also a way to ensure Lake Tahoe’s only daily news
source stays in business.
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